
                                   

 

Friday 9th February 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
At Weston Schools Federation, we will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 
7th March.  
 
This year’s theme is ‘You Are a Reader’ and focuses on ALL children being readers. 
To celebrate this, we will be holding a ‘Get Caught Reading’ photography 
competition running from now up until World Book Day. Please send in photos of 
your child enjoying reading in an unusual place, the stranger the better! We will 
judge the entries and announce the results on the 7th March! Please send all entries 
to info@westonshore.co.uk.  
 
We would also like to invite the children to come to school on Thursday 7th March 
dressed as their favourite book character. There will be opportunities during the 
day for them to talk to their class about their chosen character and the book they are 
in. As always, please do not feel the need to buy a costume. Often, the most 
effective costumes are the simplest and those that have been homemade. 
 
During the day there will be all sorts of fun activities planned across both schools 
that promote a love of reading. We can’t wait to share some of the photos with you 
after the event. 
 
Please speak to your child’s teacher if you have any questions. 
 
Many thanks for your ongoing support. 
 
 
 
 
Rachel Morse and Abi Rivitt 
 
Federation Early Reading Leaders 
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